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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – VA6 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain Right Hand Drive 
(RHD) 2011 - 2018 Model Year (JK) Jeep® Wrangler vehicles. 
 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Some of the above vehicles built for rural mail carriers may experience fatigue loading 
of the seat belt buckle which could lead to its mounting strap fracturing and separating 
from the seat cushion frame. A seat belt buckle mounting strap that separates from the 
seat frame results in the seat belt system being inoperative, which may increase the risk 
of injury and/or injury severity to the driver in a vehicle crash. 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace the driver's seat belt buckle. 
The remedy for this condition is not currently available.  Dealers will be notified of the 
launch of this safety recall by way of established communication methods.  This recall is 
estimated to launch in 4th Quarter of 2019.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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